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Dear Ms. Walli:

EB-2007-0905- OPG Payment Amounts for Prescribed Facilities
PG's_Responses to Interrogatories from Board Staff

Attached are two paper copies of responses to interrogatories L-1-20, L-1-32, L-1-36,
L-1-47, L-1-113 and L-1-118 from Board Staff. These are the remaining responses to
Board Staff interrogatories that were not submitted on April 9. In addition, OPG has
resubmitted the response to L-1-36; please disregard the response to this interrogatory
that was submitted on April 9. An electronic copy, of all responses to Board Staff
interrogatories in text searchable PDF format has been sent to the OEB and all
intervenors via email.

OPG will submit all interrogatory responses through RESS on April 15, 2008,
consistent with Procedural Order No. 2. Electronic copies of this material will be posted
on OPG's website for public access by April 18, 2008.

Two complete paper copies of all interrogatory responses in binder sets will be sent to
the Board after April 15, 2008 and also to intervenors in either electronic (CD) and /or
hard copy, consistent with their wishes.

Yours truly,

Barbara Reuber

cc: EB-2007-0905 lntervenors (by email)


